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EXPLANATION: GIFTS TO AND SOLICITATIONS BY STAFF

MSBA recommends that the district combine this policy language with GBCA, because both
of them address the theme of gifts to school personnel and the appropriateness of those gifts.
Whenever the district addresses the same topic in two separate policies there is a danger of a
conflict and, as demonstrated below, MSBA’s legal team is concerned such a conflict already
exists.

The second paragraph states, “Gifts should be token in nature and should not exceed $500.”
Our legal team encourages the district to clarify that the district will not give gifts in excess of
$500. Otherwise, this language conflicts with GBCA, which previously set the limit for gifts
from vendors, students and parents at $50 (changed to $100 in this update).

Likewise, this policy seems to discourage gifts from students. Policy GBCA indicates that gifts
from students are fine as long as they do not exceed a certain dollar amount.

MSBA recommends rescinding this policy or at least modifying it to remain consistent with
policy GBCA.
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